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 3rd July 2020 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Staff, 
 
 

Appointment to the Governing Body of the Goldstone Federation 
 
 
I am pleased to announce the following new appointment to the Governing Body of the Goldstone 
Federation with effect from 2nd July 2020: 
 
 
 
Stephanie Cartwright  Associate Member for Wellbeing 
 
 
The appointment was made at the Governing Body Summer 2020 Meeting which took place on 2nd 
July 2020. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Rachael Williams 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 

  
 

 

Hinstock Primary School 
Hinstock 
Market Drayton 
Shropshire TF9 2TE 
Telephone: 01952 550220 
admin@hinstock.shropshire.sch.uk 

Cheswardine Primary School 
Glebe Close 

Cheswardine 
Market Drayton 

Shropshire TF9 2RU 
Telephone: 01630 661233 

admin@cheswardine.shropshire.sch.uk 

Hinstock Primary School 

Where tomorrow’s success 

begins today 


